
RE: Nelson Revisions

Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Thu 1/12/2023 1:54 PM

To: Logan Rockcastle <lrockcastle@marksengineering.com>
Cc: Lindsey Tidd <ltidd@marksengineering.com>;Brennan Marks
<bmarks@marksengineering.com>;Jonathan Jones <jjones@marksengineering.com>;Kim Burkard
<kburkard@townofcanandaigua.org>;Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>
Great, thanks for the update. He was just in to meet with me as he would like to do a lot line adjustment
with the neighboring parcel (6’or so to expand the driveway). Looking at it, it won’t reduce the variances
by much and it will delay things so I recommended he hold off.
 
We do have him on next week’s ZBA agenda.
 
SB
 
From: Logan Rockcastle <lrockcastle@marksengineering.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 1:40 PM
To: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Cc: Lindsey Tidd <ltidd@marksengineering.com>; Brennan Marks <bmarks@marksengineering.com>; Jonathan
Jones <jjones@marksengineering.com>; Kim Burkard <kburkard@townofcanandaigua.org>; Chris Jensen
<cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: Re: Nelson Revisions
 
Shawna,
 
Our client has been in contact with the Army Corp. and is coordinating the permitting himself. He has already had
the limits of the wetland delineated through Diehlux LLC. We should have further correspondence we can share at
our February meeting. Let me know if you have any additional questions. Thanks.
 
Sincerely,

Logan Rockcastle
Project Manager
Marks Engineering
(585) 905-0360
 
 
On Thu, Jan 12, 2023 at 12:33 PM Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Good afternoon-
Has there been any correspondence with the Army Corp about crossing the wetlands? It looks to have a
federal designation on ONCOR.
 
Thanks,
Shawna
 
From: Lindsey Tidd <ltidd@marksengineering.com>
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 12:00 PM
To: Kim Burkard <kburkard@townofcanandaigua.org>
Cc: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>; Logan Rockcastle
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<lrockcastle@marksengineering.com>; Brennan Marks <bmarks@marksengineering.com>; Jonathan Jones
<jjones@marksengineering.com>
Subject: Nelson Revisions
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Please see attached, all PDF documents requested for the Nelson revisions: 
 
We will have paper copies and a check coming down today for the most recent ZBA application that was
required. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
--
  Lindsey Tidd
  Project & Marketing Coordinator
  Marks Engineering, P.C. 
  4303 Routes 5 & 20
  Canandaigua, NY 14424
  585-905-0360
  http://marksengineering.com
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